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On second thought, let's change the wording on the bill so that public camping is only 

permissible if it's on land owned by lawmakers such as your backyards and front 

lawns. I would be ok with that, but not public parks and sidewalks. If you want to 

enable these people, let's see how willing you really are to support this sort of 

lifestyle when you have to deal with it 24/7 


